
File No. 22-0177 
 
BUDGET AND FINANCE COMMITTEE REPORT relative to requesting the City Attorney, with the 
assistance of the Chief Legislative Analyst (CLA), City Administrative Officer (CAO), Los Angeles 
Department of Transportation (LADOT), and the Los Angeles Police Department (LAPD), to report to the 
Council, in closed session, with an update on the pending litigation and what legal options are available 
to the City in order to protect the City’s streets from an oversaturation of scofflaw vehicles. 
 
Recommendation for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Lee – Buscaino): 
 
REQUEST the City Attorney, with the assistance of the CLA, CAO, LADOT, and the LAPD, report to the 
Council, in closed session, with an update on the pending litigation and what legal options are available 
to the City in order to protect the City’s streets from an over saturation of scofflaw vehicles as a result of 
the preliminary ruling detailed previously in this Motion. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the CAO nor the CLA has completed a financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
At its regular meeting held on February 28, 2022, the Budget and Finance Committee considered a 
Motion (Lee - Buscaino) relative to requesting the City Attorney, with the assistance of the CLA, CAO, 
LADOT, and the LAPD, report to the Council, in closed session, with an update on the pending litigation 
and what legal options are available to the City in order to protect the City’s streets from an 
oversaturation of scofflaw vehicles. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee moved approve the Motion as stated 
above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 
BUDGET AND FINANCE COMMITTEE 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
KREKORIAN  YES 
BLUMENFIELD YES 
DE LEON  YES 
RODRIGUEZ YES 
PRICE  YES 
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